
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443  WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 2 IO 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

James C. Hatten 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Linco Diagnostic Services, Inc. 
15 Research Park Drive 
St. Charles, MO 63304 

Dear Mr. Hatten 

This refers to your letters dated April 24, 2006, and May 12, 2006, requesting NRC consent to 
the proposed change of ownership of Linco Research, Inc., NRC License No. 24-32505-01 
Based upon our review of the information you provided, the NRC consents to the change of 
ownership. 

In addition, we have determined that the transaction as described in your letters does not 
require an amendment to the existing license. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). The 
NRC's document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at h t tp : / /w ,n rc  qov/readinqr 
rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, you 
may contact us at 630-829-9887. 

MAY 2 6 2008 

Sincerely, 

J 
H d t h  Physicist ' 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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